Important Notice


You are being provided this notice in compliance with FCC regulation 47 CFR 64.1120(e)(3).  Pending receipt of the appropriate regulatory approvals, the legal entity name and company structure providing you with long distance and/or local services will change.  This change does not impact your services, or any of the rates, terms or conditions of the services you receive today.  

Effective January 1, 2019, Ellensburg Telephone Company (your local exchange provider appearing on your bill with the d/b/a name of 639 – Consolidated Communications) will change its legal name to Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC.  Similarly, on January 1, 2019, EllTel Long Distance Corp. dba/Consolidated Communications Long Distance will merge with another Consolidated Communications company, Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.  Your local and long distance toll bills will still reflect the Consolidated Communications brand name.  

You always have the right to choose another local or long distance service provider, if one is available.  You can do this before or after the entity merger date.  If you decide to choose a service provider other than Consolidated Communications, a carrier change charge may apply. If you do nothing, your services will continue as before, under the Consolidated Communications brand, without any changes to the rates, terms or conditions of the service.  If you had previously arranged for a Preferred Carrier Freeze on your account, please contact Consolidated Communications after the merger has taken effect, to arrange for a new freeze to apply.

If you have any questions or concerns about this notice or any of your services, please contact your Consolidated Communications representative at 844.YOUR.CCI (844.968.7224).  

We appreciate and value your continued business.
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